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EASTERN MARKET COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

SPECIAL MEETING 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

JUNE 14, 2017 

 

MINUTES 

 

Attendance:  Chuck Brome; Chuck Burger, Vice-Chair; Bill Glasgow; Tom Kuchenberg, Treasurer; 

Richard Layman; Jonathan Page; and Donna Scheeder, Chair, were present.  Monte Edwards, 

Secretary, arrived at 7:06 P.M.; Nikki Dean arrived at 7:07 P.M.; and Diana Hoskins arrived at 

7:08 P.M. 

 

The Eastern Market Community Advisory Committee (EMCAC) entered into executive session at 

7:03 P.M. 

 

Mr. Kuchenberg facilitated a discussion regarding the draft report “Eastern Market Fair Rent 

Appraisal.” 

 

Mr. Kuchenberg requested that members send him general comments regarding the draft 

report in writing by June 21, 2017, for the formulation of recommendations to the Department 

of General Services (DGS).  He also indicated that members may send him more specific 

comments to be attached as an addendum to the EMCAC recommendations. 

 

By unanimous consent, EMCAC agreed that the Chair will send a letter to DGS requesting a 

response to the merchants’ questions regarding the appraisal. 

 

The Chair announced that EMCAC will meet in executive session at 6:00 P.M. prior to the 

regular meeting on June 28, 2017. 

 

By unanimous consent, the executive session was exited at 8:42 P.M., and the special meeting 

resumed. 

 

 

Monte Edwards, Secretary 
 


